Town of Provincetown
School Committee
High School Annex
Minutes of November 3,2004
Members Present: Terese Nelson (Chairperson), Debra Trovato, Molly Perdue, Burton Wolfman and Peter Grosso.

Also in attendance Dr. Colette Trailer, Anthony Teso, Edward Boxer Workshop called to order 10.05AM

Dr Trailor distributed enrollment projections for the district developed by the New England School Development
Council and transmitted October 18,2004.

Committee reviewed the report and discussed implications for staffing and programs resulting from the apparent continuing
decline in enrollment. Various staffing scenarios were considered for the VMES and deferred to a later meeting to consider
specific proposals.

Committee and administration discussed concerns of improving channels of communication between staff and
union.

The posted Executive Session was not held.

Meeting adjourned 12:00 noon.

Respectfully submitted, Burton Wolfman
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